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The recommendations of the Charles County Farm Bureau are impressive and
demonstrate a very thoughtful approach to the many sections of the proposed
charter.

| believe the Board should take heed and incorporate nearly ALL of the Bureau's
suggestions. Would that the working sub-committee groups had the benefit of such
input all along and also had demonstrated deliberate considerations of those many

other good suggestions, including those which | made.
Respectfully submitted,
Jim Crawford

Charter Board, Alternate member





